












June 2, 2007
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Tom Morgan
CT Morgan

2300 East 34th Street

Chatanooga, TN 37407

Dear Tom,

The 42nd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention will be held the weekend of October 13-14, 2007.  We have appreciated your attendance over the years, and we sincerely hope that we can count on you again this year.  Last year with our move to October we avoided the bad weather and significantly increased our attendance.  This year we are planning several activities for Sunday to increase the Sunday attendance.  I know this is an important issue with our commercial vendors.
We are giving our returning vendors the first opportunity to reserve the spaces they have held in the past.  I have enclosed a vendor reservation form and floor plan.  In the past you have occupied the booth with tables M1-O2.   Detailed booth information is included in the attached reservation request.  Commercial vendors are also asked to contribute a door price for the hamfest.  We will work with each vendor whenever possible to obtain a configuration that meets the vendor’s needs.  Dave Frey told me that your first preference would be the area that AES has traditionally occupied.  If there is any change in the AES status this year, we will give you priority on that area.
I am looking forward to hearing from you soon so that we can insure your desired location.  If you have any questions, please contact us via email at hamfest2007@pcars.org.  You can call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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